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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the designation of the Green River as a first ORW
designation. I have camped at Iron Creek campground, hiked along Coldwater Lake and
Hummocks Trail and loved the special beauty for the wild fish, clean water, and protection as a
monument. Please, please allow the Green River the highest level of protection as ORW and protect
this pristine place.


